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THE AVIATION COMMUNITY RAISES 

FUNDS FOR CHILDREN WITH SPECIAL 

NEEDS 
 

 

 
The Aviation Community Charity Movie Premiere, organised by the Civil Aviation Authority of 

Singapore (CAAS), brought the aviation community together to raise funds for charities 

supported by the Community Chest, specifically for children with special needs. This charity 

drive featured the special screening of the film Sammy’s Adventures: The Secret Passage at 

the Shaw Theatres at Bugis Junction on 27 November 2010. 

 

This meaningful event saw our aviation partners contribute generously to successfully raise 

$84,500 for the beneficiaries. Some of our charitable donors include aviation companies like 

Association of Aerospace Industries Singapore (AAIS) and the International Air Transport 

Association (IATA). 

 

Apart from our donors, children from the Tanjong Pagar Family Service Centre, Care Corner 

Family Service Centre (Toa Payoh), Care Corner Student Care Centre (Woodlands), Yayasan 



Mendaki and METTA Home were also invited to the special screening and presented with 

treats like popcorn and drinks. 

 

In conjunction with CAAS Christmas Celebration, an appreciation reception for the corporate 

donors was held on 16 December 2010. Representatives from these generous companies 

were presented with plaques as a token of appreciation. 

 
 


